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June 1, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention:	David W. Danner
		Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Docket UE-110001 - 2010-2011 Biennial Conservation Report
	
Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to RCW 19.285.070 and WAC 480-109-040, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or the Company) submits an original and 2 copies and one electronic copy of its 2010-2011 Biennial Conservation Report that includes the expected electricity savings from the biennial conservation target, expenditures on conservation, actual electricity savings results and the Company’s load for the prior two years.

In compliance with RCW 19.285.070(3) the Company has posted 2010-2011 Biennial Conservation Report on its website to make the information available to the Company’s customers.

It is respectfully requested that any formal correspondence and staff requests regarding these reports be addressed to:

	By email (preferred)

By regular mail:
	datarequest@pacificorp.com

Data Request Response Center
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, OR 97232



Informal questions should be directed to Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269.

Sincerely,



William R. Griffith
Vice President, Regulation
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